Get to know your TAC!
Who? What? Where? When? Why? How?

How do | share a question, concern, or suggestion with the TAC?

Tenants are welcome to attend TAC meetings to learn what's happening and provide
feedback. All TAC meetings are currently being held on Zoom, so attendees participate
by computer or phone. Upcoming meeting dates and times:

e Wednesday 3/17, 6:30 p.m. Use this link to join:
° V\/ednesday 5/19, 6:30 p.m. https://bit.ly/3umyolG
e Wednesday 7/21, 6:30 p.m. _

Or call'in: 1.929.436.2866
* Wednesday 9/15, 6:30 p.m. Meeting ID: 975 1521 4201
e Wednesday 11/15, 6:30 p.m. Passcode: 154738

You can also share questions, concerns, or suggestions directly with a TAC
representative, through the suggestion box, or through our online form:
https://communityhometrust.org/contact-your-tac/ You may make a suggestion
anonymously, but please remember to include your name and contact information if
you want the TAC to follow up with you.

How do | get involved with the TAC?

Want to get more information about joining
the TAC? Contact Felicia Stroud at
fstroud@communityhometrust.org or
919.967.1545.
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How can | find out more about what's going on in my community?

¢ Sign up for text message updates! Receive regular communication from your
TAC via text message. Text UPDATES to 919-746-7142. Regular messaging rates
may apply.

e Visit The Landings on CHT's website! Go to www.communityhometrust.org and
click on "The Landings" to access past issues of this newsletter, submit
suggestions or comments, and learn more about the property.

¢ Follow us on Facebook! \We regularly post updates on The Landings Facebook
page: www.facebook.com/landingsatwinmore. Like and follow so you don't miss an
update!

e Look for flyers! We regularly post updates on the bulletin boards, in the office,
and on your doorknob.

How can | share events or invitations with my community?

You can share community events and invitations for the TAC to distribute to the
community by contacting your TAC representative directly, putting it in the suggestion
box, or submitting it online: https://communityhometrust.org/contact-your-tac/ .

CONTACT YOUR TAC REPRESENTATIVE:

100 building:
John Owen, jolesowen@gmail.com or Tanya Pace, pacetanya@gmail.com
220 building:

Annie Judd, carmelcandyapple27707@yahoo.com

300 building:

Jennifer Kimbrough, gobearschicago@yahoo.com or Darlene Scott, jamiljon58@yahoo.com
Townhomes:

Breann Mendez-Vadiviezo, mendezbrieann8@gmail.com




